
Bryan County Board of Commissioners – Public Hearing – November 28, 2018 

 The Bryan County Board of Commissioners held a public hearing on Wednesday, November 28, 
2018 in Richmond Hill. The purpose of the public hearing was to receive public input on the proposed 
2019 Annual Operating Budget. The following staff members were present: County Administrator Ben 
Taylor, Finance Director John Rauback, Budget Analyst Laura Vickers and EMA Director Freddy Howell. 

 The public hearing was called to order at 5:00 p.m. Other than staff members, no one was in 
attendance. The public hearing was declared closed at 5:35 p.m. 


